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Class of 1965 to hold 45 Year ReunionÂ The GHS Class of 1965 will hold it's 45 year reunion on August 6 & 7, 2010.
Current plans are:Â Friday, Aug. 6: Â There will be an evening get together at Bob Maloy's home located at 1827 St. Rt.
598.Â Saturday, Aug 7: Â Saturday morning starting at 11:30 a.m., there will be golf for those interested. Â There will be a
tour of the new high school at 2:00 p.m. Saturday afternoon. Saturday evening at the Elks starts at 6:00 p.m. for drinks,
6:30 p.m. for the class picture and dinner at 7:00 p.m.Â Sunday, Aug. 8:Â Â A Sunday morning brunch will be held at Pat and
Jerry WintersÂ home at 776 Brentwood Drive, Galion.Â A letter will be sent with more information. Â We need updated
addresses or E-mails to send out information.Â Â For information, contact:Â 					Pat Winters		419-468-5925					Bill Durtschi		419-462-
5982 Â  Cell # Â 419-564-4100Â Â Thanks,Â Bill Durtschiwdurtschi@columbus.rr.com Â 
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